
 

 
  
                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOOD SERVICE.. 

Exciting news this year…ALL students will receive 

FREE breakfast and lunch for the 2018-2019 school 

year!!!  

Breakfast is available from 7:55-8:15am. Students 

who are eating breakfast will need to enter through 

the playground doors and proceed to the cafeteria. 

Please read the Community Eligibility Provision 

information and fill out and sign the Household 

Information Survey found in the back-to-school 

packet and return to school asap.  Thank you! 

Mrs. Carrie Nutt, Food Service Cashier, can assist 

you with any questions @ 684-8891 ext. 4213. 

Other food service questions, call Shelly Blair, 

Director of Food Services @ 684-7510 ext. 2279.                                                                                               

                                     

 

 

ATTENDANCE PROCEDURES… 
To report an absence, call our office attendance mailbox @ 684-

8891 available 24 hours. 

 

This will make school personnel aware of the absence but only a 

doctor’s note can EXCUSE an absence. Turn any doctor’s notes 

into our office to be kept on file. 

 

School attendance is mandatory in the state of Michigan. 

Students with 12 absence or more will be reported to our county 

truancy officer. 

Student arrival after 8:45am will be considered a ½ 

day absence.  Students leaving school before 2:45pm 

will also be considered a ½ day absence. 

 

Homecoming Parade 

We will be participating in John Glenn  
High School’s Homecoming Parade  
again this year.  The parade will take place on 
Friday, October 4 at 5:00pm before the home 
football game.  Line-up will begin at 4:30pm near 
the corner of Two Mile and Midland Roads.  All 
Young Fives, Kindergarten, and First Grade students 
must be accompanied by  
an adult.  
 

SCHOOL NEWS AND HAPPENINGS… 
 

Our NEW School Web site:  

http://www.bangorschools.org/o/ces 

WE ARE MOBILE!  Please download  

our app and turn on notifications so you get up-to-date 

info. 

 

Visit and “Like” our Bangor Central Facebook Page – we 

keep it up to date with school events and pictures. 

Monthly Newsletter: A ‘Bangor Central’ school newsletter 

will come home each month with important school 

information.  

Classroom Newsletters: Many teachers send home a 

newsletter to keep you posted on classroom events and 

curriculum. 

 

 

Handbooks… 
You will receive a handbook at open house/curriculum.  
Please read our policies and procedures carefully.  The 
handbook is followed by all school personnel and it 
outlines our policies on discipline procedures, cell phones 
and other personal items, dress code, visitors to the 
school, medications (including over the counter), school 
bus rules, and much more.   

Need to Meet with the Teacher or Principal? 

Please understand that the principal or teacher may 

not be available to meet on demand.  You are more than 

welcome to make an appointment by contacting the 

office or emailing the principal or teacher. 

Bangor Central’s Core Values 

Integrity   Kindness 

Perseverance   Teamwork 

http://www.bangorschools.org/o/ces

